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Comments: I am a horseback rider who camps at Canebrake. My family are also members of BCHA-Uwharrie.

My husband and I both agree that allowing these types of bikes on our horse trails would be extremely

dangerous for our riders. Horses are a flight animal. Because these bikes are silent it would be as if an animal

were sneaking up on them. These bikes are just an accident waiting to happen and we would prefer that they not

be allowed on horseback riding trails or even in the parks at all. Thank you for your time. 


